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Project Summary 

The City updated its corporate energy policy in 2016 to demonstrate its ongoing 

commitment to improving energy efficiency. The update saw the addition of: 

• Responsibilities for staff in incorporate energy efficiency into their day to day  

routines; 

• The use of energy management, energy costs and lifecycle cost analysis as part of the 

annual budget and long term financial plan  

• Quarterly meetings of key departmental resources as an Energy Management  

Steering Group 

   


